## **HOSC Actions from 24 June 2021**

Item	Action	Lead	Progress update
Draft minutes of April HOSC meeting	On Community Services Strategy the Chair noted that an offline discussion had been proposed regarding the difficulty of items going to the Health and Wellbeing Board before HOSC has had chance to discuss them This was something the Committee still needed to discuss.  Action: The Chair to discuss with senior officers the concerns of OX12 Task and Finish Group and sequencing of this Committee's meetings and the Health and Wellbeing Board meetings.	Cllr Jane Hanna	Co-ordinated planning for HOSC and H&WB has been discussed with officers; further discussions and action are needed.
Forward Plan	Chair, Deputy Chair, Director for Public Health and other officers to meet to discuss and prioritise items for the Forward Plan.	OCC Democratic Services and Cllr Jane Hanna	A comprehensive cross-council scrutiny forward planning exercise has been undertaken during September. A resulting paper is on the 23 Sept agenda.
GP workloads	Action: Jo Cogswell to provide an update on feedback from the public when the data was refreshed.	Jo Cogswell	To share when data has been refreshed.

Item	Action	Lead	Progress update
Community Services Strategy	The Chair asked for a more comprehensive response to the report from the OX12 Task and Finish Group than had been given for the April HOSC meeting. Dr Kent agreed to review the previous response and respond again. Action: Dr Kent to respond again to the OX12 Task and Finish Group report.	Dr James Kent	In progress
Oxford University Hospitals Quality Report 2019-20	The Chair to write to the Trust with the Committee's response to their report.	Cllr Jane Hanna	Letter sent to Prof Meghana Pandit on 29 June 2021
Oxford Health Quality Report 2019-20	The Chair to write to the Trust with the Committee's response to their report.	Cllr Jane Hanna	Letter sent to Britta Klinck on 8 July 2021
OCCG Update	Action: OCCG to complete the substantial change toolkit for the proposals on palliative care.	occg	Toolkit completed and returned to OCC 28 July 2021
Eating disorder services	Dr Bale noted that a digital support service was also being developed to provide advice on self-help but this was still in its early days of development. He was happy to update the Committee at a later date. Action: Officers to arrange a future update on the digital support service.	OCC officers	An update will be requested following the Forward Plan discussion